
From: Sarah G  
Sent: 23 May 2023 10:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Hello  
I would like to register my objection to the Ferris Wheel proposal in Camden 
Lock Ref 2022/3853/P. 
 
It would be entirely out of place in the location proposed and will have a very 
negative impact on the Grade II listed buildings in the area.   
 
It will bring more even visitors to Camden. Camden is already under huge 
pressure due to overcrowding.  The local infrastructure cannot cope with the 
existing visitor numbers. It would be wrong to add to this pressure by building 
this attraction which will bring in a new and different type of visitor and so 
further increase the overcrowding in our local area.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sarah  
 
 


